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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Lenaropes@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 1:14 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Notification of CUD

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Kaycee, 
  
Two matters that I would appreciate information regarding.  The first is conditional use permit number CUD-CU14-0005.  I 
have been following this application and do not see what is on the agenda now.  Has a recommendation been made to 
the BOCC?  Have they set a meeting regarding this? 
  
Also when talking to Doc Hanson, he related that I should be on your email list to get this pertinent information.  I am not 
sure how to get on that list.  I am on the Kittitas County email list, but do you have a more identified list?   
  
I know your time is valuable and I do appreciate the follow up. 
  
Stephanie McKendrick 
lenaropes@aol.com 
520-404-9105 


